

YEAR 2 NORTHAM BURROWS EDUCATIONAL VISIT - WEDNESDAY 11TH OCTOBER 2023

Monday, 11/09/2028

14:21

To Prime Parents of: 🚼

☑ EMAIL

Dear Parent/Carer of \$SchoolMember\$,

Year 2 - Educational Visit to Northam Burrows - Wednesday 11th October 2023

We are visiting the beach at Northam Burrows to link to our current learning in Science. The children are learning about the different habitats and the plants and animals that live there. We are building our understanding of how these living things are adapted to survive in their specific habitat. The children will focus on coastal habitats and explore these first-hand.

The children need to wear sensible walking shoes, school jumpers/cardigans and ensure that they have a coat. They will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.) A school packed lunch can be requested, please indicate this School Gateway comments box.

The cost of this trip is £10.95 per child. Thanks to FOWS for a generous donation which has helped to keep the cost down as much as possible; we've found that transport costs have increased significantly this year. We carefully cost every trip as parents cannot be asked to subsidise others. This does mean that our costings rely upon every child participating. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this contribution, please arrange an appointment to discuss this in confidence.

Payment and permission has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and respond by Wednesday 4th October 2023, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway. Please state if your child will bring a home packed lunch or if they require a school packed lunch.

Kind regards,

Miss Jones



Winkleigh Primary School Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ t: 0.1837 83354 e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.